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Revising my thinking about Tone & Voice 

Revision Early Drafting 



Mini-Mentor Stations
Permission to use part of a text 
(Thanks, Allison and Rebekah!) 

Focus on a skill 

Movement 

Musical Chairs 

Hot Potato 



Structuring the stations  

1 
Individual observations

Chalk Talk  

Collaborative processing 

Always / Sometimes / Never

Whole-group processing

Anchor charts, tips, notes 

Individual drafting 

2
Collaborative question or task 

How would you describe…?  

Why is this…? 

What do writers of ___ do…? 

Whole-group processing 

Anchor charts, tips, notes

Individual drafting 



Mini-Mentor Stations 

How do you think this 
author feels about their 
subject? 

Their audience? 

Evidence? Mark it up! 



Invite the 
readers in 
gently

Repeated 
gentle word 
choice

“We” = in 
this 
together



Repeated short, 
authoritative 
sentences

Lots of strongly 
worded qualifiers



Supporting students who struggle: Analysis



Refine general observations with vocabulary support

Broad 
Description

Word Bank 
Matching



Supporting students who struggle: Drafting



Hey now, bud. Don’t 
worry. I’ve got ya 
covered. We’ll get you a 
hot dog, squirt some 
ketchup on it, and 
you’ll love it. Have I 
ever let ya down? No. 
Didn’t think so. Come 
on, let’s go. Ketchup it 
is.  

A Great Debate



You know, it would be 
ever so wonderful if you 
would do me a favor and 
give mustard a try. Just 
a tiny bit? I would be 
grateful forever and 
ever and ever. 



That’s it! I can’t stand 
it for one more second! 
How could you EVER think 
ketchup would go on a 
hot dog!?! That is 
blasphemy! It’s MUSTARD, 
you swine! MUSTARD! 



I’m gonna march over 
there and explain once 
and for all that mustard 
is the only condiment 
that should go anywhere 
near a hot dog. If I 
have to set fire to the 
ketchup, that’s what 
I’ll do. Are you just 
gonna stand there, or 
are you coming? 



As always: Permission to play 


